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Centre Dufferin New Horizons Club news

	The club recently celebrated Christmas early with a wonderful dinner, served by the Primrose United Church Congregation and

Friends.

144 Members attended, a great time was had by all. The entertainment was provided by The Shelburne Jamboree Band.

Our last Euchre Night was  well attended. We had 13 full tables. Winners are as follows:

? Blue cards ? 1st Prize Janet Rogers, 2nd Prize- Pat Bachelor, 3rd Prize Bob Jamison

? Pink Cards ? 1st Prize Loretta Foster, 2nd Prize Ruth Kidd, 3rd Prize-Lois Allen.

This was our final Euchre  Night for 2013.

The New Horizons Annual General Meeting is scheduled for Monday, January 6th 2014 at noon, in the New Horizons Room. The

meeting will begin with a Pot Luck Lunch. All members are encouraged to attend.
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